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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
I hope this finds you all keeping well.  Please see below a reminder of upcoming events: 
 
Diary Dates for next week: 
 
Monday, 13 March 2023    PD Day:  School closed to the children.   
                                             (Back open on Tuesday, 14 March). 
 
Tuesday, 14 March 2023 KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)  
Please enjoy our Open Afternoon to view pupils’ work 1:00pm – 5:00pm.  
 
Wednesday, 15 March 2023 EYFS (Nursery & Reception and KS1 (Years 1 & 2)  
Please come along and enjoy our Open Afternoon to view pupils’ work 1:00pm – 5:00pm 
 
On our Open Afternoons next week, please enjoy browsing at the books on display in the 
corridors on your way in.  If you wish to purchase any books from Scholastic for your 
children, please complete a purchase slip and bring to the school office for payment by 
phone or cash. 
We can use the World Book Day vouchers to take £1.00 off each book. 
 
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/cb/d8/fairs-primary-feb-invite-2186140.pdf 
 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1277304 
 
 
Thursday, 16 March 2023:  Family Easter Bingo 5:00pm – 6:30pm 
SOLD OUT – Thank you all; we really look forward to seeing you. 
 
Friday, 17 March 2023: Comic Relief - Wear something Red if you 
can. 
 

 
National Industrial Action on Wednesday, 15 March and Thursday, 16 March 2023 

Newcomen Primary School will remain open as normal to all pupils. 
 

 
This term’s parent/carer consultations will be taking place online week commencing 
Monday, 27 March 2023 until Thursday, 30 March 2023 from 1:00pm until 6:00pm. 

The appointment booking system, School Cloud will be available from Monday, 13 

March at 10.00am.The link you need to log on to book your appointment is:

   https://Newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 

http://newcomenprimary/
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/cb/d8/fairs-primary-feb-invite-2186140.pdf
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1277304
https://newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Sadly, our neighbours’ drives are still being blocked at the start of the school day. A 

silver Hyundai Santa Fe NX20 ZPH blocked a resident on Trent Road on Thursday, 

which resulted in them being late for work. As mentioned on the Newsflash a few 

weeks ago, this has been reported to Cleveland Police. Please work with us to 

maintain our positive relationships with our neighbours in the community. 

Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mr Becket’s class, for receiving a visit from 

Leonardo this week. 95% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.          

Well done Class 6! 

Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mr Riches, Miss Basham’s and Miss Pajak’s classes for 
receiving a visit from Leonardo this week. 92% of the children scored 100% in their 
spelling test.  Well done Classes 8, 10 & 13! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Ethan Jeffries, Penny Duke, Jensen Raine, 
Ebony Bella, Mila Mitchell and Bailey Brown. Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Tommy Stubbs – Judo Star of the Week; 
Zachary Theaker – Learn to Swim stage 5 and Rainbow Distance 50m and 100m;  
Jessica Carter – Learn to Swim stage 5 and Rainbow Distance 25m; 
Etta Paige – IDTA Ballet Prep Grade Merit, Learn to Swim stage 4 and Gymnastics; 
Progression level 3; 
Libby Blenkin – Hard work and dedication in dancing; 
Isabella Hoban – Swimming stage 1; 
Phoebe Morris – Gymnastics Progression level 3; 
Ella Phoenix – Gymnastics Progression level 3; 
Finn Theaker – Rainbow Distance 20m; 
Isabelle Pidgeon – Brownie bronze award. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Cook’s with 98.2%. Well done Class 5! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Miss Mrozik’s class. Well done Class 12! 
 
Best kept toilets: Y5 Girls & Boys. Well done Classes 11 & 12! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely long weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
 

We are currently looking for someone to join our cleaning team for a few hours each day 
after school. If you are interested in applying, please contact the school office for more 

information. 

 

 


